
8th WASHINGTON D.C. TRIP ANNOUNCEMENT 
Attention Students: 
The annual non-school sponsored 8th grade Washington D.C. Trip  
will be next June 16-23, 2025 
 
Information is now available for the 8th GRADE 
 

SUPER “NATIONAL TREASURES TOUR” 
ONE MORE DAY WAS ADDED THIS YEAR 

TO GETTYSBURG TRIP WASHINGTON D.C. PHILADELPHIA & 
NEW YORK (911Memorial) 

 
SPACE IS LIMITED; THE SIGN-UP IS FIRST COME, FIRST 
SERVE 
 

TO GET INFORMATION 
COME TO ONE OF THE PARENT MEETINGS 

7:30 P.M. LaPORTE MIDDLE SCHOOL CAFETERIA 
TUESDAY, 11/19 OR THURSDAY,11/21 
TUESDAY, 12/3 OR THURSDAY 12/5 

TUESDAY,12/17 
 

Go to: www.gohoosiertravel.com 
Sign-ups will not be open until after the first meeting on 

11/19 
Mr. Samuelson, Mrs. DeWolf, Mrs. Yuste 
will be the sponsors for this annual trip. 

 
ANY Questions – Call Greg Samuelson at 219-393-1160 

Or e-mail to gohoosiertravel@gmail.com 
 

Pick up an information sheet about the trip and upcoming 
meetings in the principal's office. 

http://www.gohoosiertravel.com/

